Sept 2, 2016
Dear Saint Paul’s Friends and Families, 
What an exciting first week we have had!  Thank you for joining us this year.  We entered our 120th year of operation with a great enrollment of 77 up from 68 last spring.  

All families are included in our Saint Paul’s Parent Association.  We need all families to be committed to their 60 hours of service and dedication to all fundraisers.  There will be a planning meeting Sept 12 at 6:00PM.  All families are invited.  Many hands make the work load less.   Our school’s budget relies on the SPPA to raise $20,000 to be able to operate on the lowest tuition in the state.  Please come and share you new ideas.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for filling out all your New Year Paperwork.  It is vital that the office has your most current contact information, as we saw on day one with Monday events.  We were 1 1/2 hours into the lock down, I was preparing a phone alert after notifying our superintendent, but only 21 phone numbers were registered. We luckily were told to release the lock down by that time.   We need every family to submit all their papers ASAP.  If you would like TEXTS you must call 68453 from your phone and text “Y”.  Lunch orders are due with payment Friday.  
Please have your pediatrician send us an updated immunization record to our fax 525- 3869  or the office email stpaulscatholicschooloffice@gmail.com.
We want to encourage all families to sign up for the National School Lunch Program, because the high return is very important for our grant writing.  If you own a business, the number you use to fill out the income is line #37 on your Form 1040 return.  Even if you don’t plan to eat, your returns are very helpful for us.  Breakfast begins daily on Tuesday; Lunches will be served Monday, Wed and Fri, beginning Wed.  
The After School Program will begin Tuesday.  We offer care from 2:40-4:45 for $5.25/hr per child.  Late fees apply after 5:00 PM.  Please be on time, Maxine is taking classes on some evenings to maintain our credentials.  It is not fair to make her late for her classes.   All families are encouraged to fill in the ASP paperwork in case you need help on a particular afternoon.  This way we have all the emergency records in case we get visited by an inspector.  Our licensed 3 STARS PreKindergarten and After School Program accepts State Subsidy, so if you qualify on their sliding scale for up to age 12, please let your intake officer know to add our school to your day care list.  
Enjoy the Labor Day weekend.120 th anniversary Campaign.  The 8th graders have kicked off a campaign to leave a legacy as they graduate.  We are looking for 120 donors of $120.  Please see the enclosed letter.  We are hoping each family will be able to generate at least two donations to make our goal. Thank you for considering  this request.  

